From: Mukesh Jain [mailto:mjain@jiwan.com]

Sent: 06 May 2016 14:21

To: msureka@macj.in

Cc: vimalprakash@jiwan.com; KP; ppoddar@jiwan.com
Subject: RE: Inspection Report - Eden Court (VP / KP)

Kind attn.: Mr Mahendra Sureka

Dear Mahendra Ji,

| would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself as the person assigned to look after the
Group properties situated at various locations.

| have gone through your Inspection Report on our Eden Court Apartment and have noted the
various points of concern which require Repairs/maintenance/replacements. | would like to express
my appreciation for the detailed investigation and the systematic observations made by you, in this
context.

We would like to observe that since the repairs required will involve plumbing, electrical and civil
work - with no major work in each section — hence we would like to get the same done at an
appropriate time like internal painting of the Flat.

We would once again like to thank you for your efforts and for the observations made by you in the
matter.

Regards,
Mukesh Jain

(M) 9051888833



